Cameron Kaye

I really support this initiative! I think household phthalates should be one of the top priorities.
Things like Glade Plug-Ins are harmful and the phthalates released can disrupt the body's endocrine
system. Also can worsen psychiatric conditions and breathing difficulties. These products are also
extremely harmful to the health of pets and animals.

Maybe if they're not banned, they need a warning label like cigarettes in the UK have.



